
FOR RENT: Centretown. Mid-August (negotiable). Beautiful detached home,
4+ bedrooms, 2 bathrooms, 5 appliances, sunny kitchen done in ceramic tile with
restored pine cupboards. Built-in lunch counter. Large deck with southern
exposure overlooks lawn and small garden. Fireplace, parking, economically
heated, easy walk to schools, parks, restaurants, downtown. $1,200. Phone
996-1019.

FOR RENT: Ottawa South, one block from the canal, close to Carleton University.
Large 3-storey red brick family home. Living and separate dining room with

refinishedhardwood floors, new wall-to-wall carpeting throughout; bright pine

kitchen, 6 appliances, 21 bathrooms; 3 bedrooms and den with balcony on second

floor; 2 bedrooms or family/guest room on third floor; garage. August/September
occupancy, two-year lease, $950 monthly. Please call 996-5508 (day) or 237-7145
(evening).

FOR RENT: Four-bedroom home in Blackburn Hamlet. Large living room, dining room,
family room. Sunny, eat-in kitchen, 11 bath. Large landscaped front and side
lawn. Large back yard with garden already in place. Many schools, churches and
sports facilities in the immediate area; one block from N.C.C. cross-country ski
.facilities. Available either mid-May or June 1/87. $775 per month. Call
231-4288 after 5:30 p.m.

FOR RENT: 20 The Driveway (beside canal). Spacious luxury 2-bedroom condo

apartment; 2 full bathrooms; 3 appliances; newly decorated, fully carpeted with

drapes and blinds; high ceilings; private patio. Indoor parking can accommodate
.2 small cars. Guest suite; indoor pool; party,-exercise, billiards, music,
storage and dark rooms. Monthly rent of $1,300 includes all utilities.

Possession may be arranged anytime between April 1 and June 1. 521-7614 evenings
and weekends.

FOR SALE: 1982 Bonaire 1000 camping trailer, immaculate, excellent condition,
furnace, completely new canvas 1986. Asking $4,300. Bill Hennessy 995-6981 or
825-1346.

A VENDRE: Pony GLS 1984, automatique, radio cassette, excellente condition.
25,000 kilomètres. $4,700. (B) 992-7531 (M) 237-9734.

WANTED: Centrally located, 3-bedroom, unfurnished home. Preferences include:
family room, formal dining room, eat-in kitchen, central air-conditioning,
2,000 square feet plus. Required for one to two years' duration, with possession
date prior to July 1, 1987. Family of four, no pets. Please call Preston Shea,
Chief of Staff to the Honourable Tom McMillan, 997-1441.


